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Dear Ballast Water Panel: 
 
I am pleased to attach to this email  the May 24, 2011 draft of the 
Panel's Advisory report for your final review.   This draft incorporates 
changes made form the March draft based on numerous emails and 
teleconferences among members of the subgroups responsible for each 
section, and final edits from Dr. Meyer and me trying to reconcile any 
differences of opinion.  You will notice that we were unable to reach 
consensus on all sections of the discussion of reception facilities (aka 
onshore treatment), and have included two views on certain issues in 
Appendix C, which I encourage you to read. 
 
As I informed you in an earlier email, we recently learned that EPA is 
under a court-ordered settlement agreement to post our report for 
quality review by Tuesday, May 31.  For that reason, I ask that you read 
the draft and respond to  me no later than 8 pm Eastern time, Friday May 
27 with your: 
 
1) concurrence 
2) concurrence with minor editorial comment 
3) nonconcurrence 
 
Because of the time constraints we are working under, if you do not 
respond by Friday May 27, I will assume that you concur with the draft 
report.  After the Panel concurs, the draft report will be made public 
and will be provided to the chartered SAB for discussion and disposition 
at a public meeting in June. 
 
Many of you have put an incredible amount of time and talent into this 
report.  Dr. Meyer and I are deeply grateful to all for your efforts to 
make this report the best possible. 
 
Iris 
--- 
Iris Goodman 



Designated Federal Officer 
EPA Science Advisory Board Staff Office 
 
goodman.iris@epa.gov 
 
(See attached file: MAY 24. 2011 BW Advisory Report for Final Review by 
Panel.docx) 


